Alexandra Park Primary School

Newsletter

Friday 12th July :

Last week was one of those weeks where [ feel very
privileged to do the job I do. It started with a weekend in
PGL where the children were a credit to themselves and
the school and an absolute joy to spend time with. I would
also like to thank all our team who gave up their weekend
to create this opportunity for the children. Then it finished
with our Oscars, which as always were an amazing event.
Year 5 put on fantastic show and blew everyone away with
how talented theyv are. There were some deserved Oscar
winners but as always it’s the reaction of the other children
when their classmates win, which is the highlight of the

event for me.

Year 6

We have been exploring the world of food in our
DT unit. This week, we used our research and
the recipes we developed to bake scones
including our chosen flavour combination from
taste-testing - chocolate and strawberry was the

clear favourite. The end-results were very tasty!

Year 5

Last Friday, we took our Year 5s to PGL
Winmarleigh for an actioned-packed weekend of
activities and fun! The children had an amazing
time, and we are incredibly proud of them for the
level of resilience and determination they all
showed. Well done Year 5!
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Year 3

This week we have been thinking like historians
and geographers. We interrogated maps from
1848, 1899, 1912 and 2024 to see how land use
has changed in Edgeley. We were surprised to

see just how much our local area has changed.

Year 1

We thoroughly enjoyed the Oscars this week. We loved
watching the show, receiving the awards and even
having an “after party’! At the party, we celebrated by

dancing, singing and colouring, It was lots of fun!

Sports Day
Parents and carers are welcome to attend our If you are planning to watch, please arrive at
Sports Day on: Wednesday 24th July OR Stockport Academy (15 minutes before the

Thursday 25th July (depending on which year start time) via the delivery entrance on Alandale

group yous child is in - see below), Road. We hope that we will have a glorious
This year, 7 will A the event as lﬂdiﬁ'l{fl:.li'f] YEar  day and the children will enjoy taking part.
group sessions, This allows for more participation

Unfortunately, sports day will not go ahead in the
for each child.

event of bad weather, and parents will be notified
On the day, please send your child to school in via text. After each session, the children

their usual PE kits plus weather appropriate will be taken back to school.
clothing (t-shirt, shorts/jogging bottoms, trainers,

waterproof coat, sun hat, apply sun cream if

necessary).
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AM (09:30am-11am approx)

PM (1:30pm-3pm)

Weds 24th July

Y6

Y4

Thurs 25th July

Y3

¥5

Impnrtant dates

KS2 Sports Day at Stockport Academy (Day
one) Y6 morning and Y4 afternoon

Wednesday 24th July 2024

KS2 Sports Day at Stockport Academy (Day | Thursday 25th July 2024
one) Y3 morning and Y5 afternoon

Year 6 end of year show (Bugsy Malone) - Thursday 25th July 2024
Two showings: 2pm and 5:30pm.

Year 6 end of year BBQ. 4:30pm until Monday 29th July 2024
5:30pm (parents can join us from 5:10pm for

the final celebrations together).

End of Summer term Tuesday 30th July 2024
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